STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

Mail Stop PV-11 e Olympia, Washington 98504-8711 e (206) 459-6000
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Texaco Refining and Marketing Inc.
P.O. Box 622
Anacortes, WA 98221-0622

Dear Mr. Weiss:

Thank you very much for the January 10, 1994 report entitled
"Report on the Completion of Remedial Activities Associated with
the February 22, 1991 Crude 0il Spill at Texaco Puget Sound
Plant". The report was submitted to document the completion of
requirements outlined in Consent Decree No. 93-2-00913-8 between
Texaco and the Department of Ecology. The Department has
reviewed the report and finds that the remedial action
requirements of the Decree have been met. The project will now
start a compliance monitoring phase. As stated in Exhibit D of
the Consent Decree, Texaco shall continue ground water monitoring
at the pump station for the next five years. Texaco and Ecology
will exchange monitoring proposals after the five year monitoring
period to determine if future monitoring is necessary.

I have already changed the status of the cleanup on the
Department data base from remedial action in progress to
construction complete. The hazardous sites list reflects this
change. The next hazardous sites list will indicate that the
site is in monitoring phase.

Please thank Joe Haley and Larry Padgett for their assistance
during the spill and the three year cleanup effort. Mr. Haley
had a refreshing "can-do" attitude during the cleanup. If you
have any questions concerning the cleanup please contact me in
Olympia at 206 (407-6949).
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